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Dear Residents of Nanyang,

I hope that the first half of the year has been great for everyone.  

During the past weekends, we distributed several hundred Education Merit Awards to outstanding students in
Nanyang. Many parents were excited for their children to receive this award close to their home. The students
have truly made us proud!

I had the privilege of attending the Hari Raya Aidil Fitri celebration at Nanyang. It was a joy to be able to celebrate
with our residents, and the performance put up by the talented dancers from Xingnan Primary School was
magnificent.

My team of volunteers and I joined forces with a group of cyclists for "Wheels Unite for Our Neighbours". We
distributed food provided by "Free Food for All" at rental flats and we also encouraged new kids on the block to
participate in our tuition program - Nanyang Sayang. Our dedicated tutors have conducted over 3,500 tuition
sessions since late 2020 and we’re profoundly grateful to them.

I had a wonderful time during the Nanyang Tamil New Year and Mother's Day celebrations. It is always a pleasure
to see our residents dressed up vibrantly. I look forward to meeting more of you in our future gatherings. 

To our Muslim residents, my warmest wishes on the occasion of Eid Al- Adha. 

If you have any feedback, comments, or suggestions, please send them to me at 
angweineng.nanyang@gmail.com
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FROM ANG WEI NENG
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